
 
 

 

Dear Parents 
 

School Information 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Gabi  Emilie  Norah  

Year 1 Ozzy  Teddy  Fynn  Faye 

Year 2 Matilda Dawson Olivia    

Year 3 Ava  Jack  Lefteris 

Year 4 Bodhi  Lola  Maisie  

Year 5 Molly  Daniel  Lexi  

Year 6 Cameron Oakley  Crew 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 10th March.   
  

Gold Trophy Miss Murray’s Class (99.67%) 

Silver Trophy  Mrs Dickons’/Mrs Goodwin’s Class (99.35%) 
 

Attendance Ted Miss Binder’s Class (99.33%) 

Mrs Binns’/Mrs Coles’ Class (99.31%) 
  
Comic Relief  

Thank you to everyone who has supported Comic Relief – we are delighted to report that we have raised 

£440 for this very worthwhile charity. 

 

Reminder - Year 5 Parent Assembly – Wednesday 26th March 

Year 5 are looking forward to welcoming parents to their assembly next Wednesday. We would ask that a 

maximum of 2 people attend per family. The assembly will be approximately 20-30 minutes and is an 

opportunity for children to share the work they have been doing this year. Parents should enter school via 

the middle infant door only – at the front of the school – the door will be opened at 2:20pm. 
 

Feedback request!  

Have you been using Lumi Nova to support your child to overcome their fears and worries?  If so, the Lumi 

Nova team would love to hear from you. Your feedback will help the service continue to develop and support 

more young people to build their resilience.  Your feedback will be anonymous unless you choose to leave 

your contact details - Family Feedback Form 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSenSn38l-WJjIRdKH1YzEk8FZ6-JqU0te503kIx107Ls7rL4g/viewform?usp=dialog


If you are interested in using Lumi Nova you can do so for free following the instructions below: 
 

What is Lumi Nova? Lumi Nova is an intergalactic adventure game to support young people to fight fears 

and manage worries.  Watch this short animated video to learn more: Learn more here. 

 
 

Who can use Lumi Nova?  Lumi Nova was created for 7 - 12 year olds (school years 3 - 7) who are having 

difficulties with fears, worries, or anxiety related to social situations, separation or phobias.  
 

How do you access Lumi Nova? Accessing Lumi Nova is quick and easy. Use the link below to register and 

you will receive a text message to guide you through getting started. 

http://luminova.app/get-access 
 

To find out more visit http://luminova.app/ or join a Parent Information Webinar. 
 

Do you find your child’s behaviour puzzling or frustrating on occasions? Starts Next Week! 

Angela Pinchin and Jacqueline Clark are planning another course entitled ‘Understanding Your 

Child’.  All parents may benefit from this reflective course that covers relationships, managing emotions, 

reducing conflict, sleep, eating, anxiety, anger tantrums – and of course, boundary battles!  

  

It is a relaxed and accepting environment, suitable for anyone involved with children aged 0 – 18 and 

everyone is welcome.  It will run on a Wednesday evening from 6.15 – 8pm for 8 weeks, commencing 

30th April 2025.  The cost is £24 (concessions can be discussed with Jacqueline) and this is payable prior 

to the course, or £3 per week, whichever you feel would suit you. 

  

Please let us know if you are interested as there are limited spaces.  If you would like further details, 

please contact Angela Pinchin, Pupil Wellbeing Lead, by telephone (to the school office), or email 

angela.pinchin@bw.keystonemat.org.  Parents attending past courses have said ‘a lovely welcoming group, 

food for thought and time to reflect’. 
  
Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne  

NEXT WEEK! Our popular Mother’s Day (Someone Special) Sale - Wednesday 26th March. We’ve had lots 

of exciting deliveries arriving and are excited to be bringing in some new gift ideas for this year. The 

event gives children the chance to treat the special someone in their life be that their Mum, Step Mum, 

Nan or other relative/carer. Children will be able to choose a special gift for £3. There will be choices of 

gift (stock dependent) so they’ll be able to choose the most fitting one for their special someone. Please 

remember to send children in with their money on the day, in a named envelope, and they will be taken to 

choose their gift during the school day. If you have a child in Little Westys there will be gifts available 

with nursery staff all week, to hopefully cover all sessions and anyone who’d like to take part. Please note 

this event is just for the children during the school day, it is not open to parents to attend. We thank you 

for your ongoing support 
 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Ms Downs who was the winner of the school lottery last week and very kindly donated 

his winnings to the school. The winnings increase as more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per 

ticket per week and have a chance of winning the weekly draw, then please go to 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the on screen instructions.  

 

 

 

Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mmgrU4zXU3M
http://luminova.app/get-access
http://luminova.app/
http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/


 

EDAN Lincs Domestic Abuse Service   01522 510041  https://edanlincs.org.uk/ 

Providing support and assistance to men, women and children suffering, or fleeing from domestic abuse in 

Lincolnshire 

 

Healthy Minds Lincolnshire      https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-

more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire# 

Providing support and treatment for children, young people and their families, who are experiencing 

emotional wellbeing difficulties. 

  

Place2be  https://www.place2be.org.uk/ 

Place2Be is a children’s mental health charity working with pupils, families and staff in UK schools.  

  

MIND     https://www.mind.org.uk/    0300 123 3393 

Providing support for people living with a mental health problem or supporting someone with a mental 

health problem. 
 

Family lives    https://www.familylives.org.uk/    0808 800 2222        

Providing early intervention and crisis support to families. 

https://edanlincs.org.uk/
https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire
https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire
https://www.place2be.org.uk/
https://www.mind.org.uk/
https://www.familylives.org.uk/

